OIL SONSERVATION COMMISSIL N
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICQO

June 8, 1951

Mr. Roy Timmons
Clayton, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Timmons:

CR.)

About a year ago last 4pril you will recall you were in
my office and we discussed the matter of your report on
carbon dioxide production, as well as the liquids and
solids extracted,

—

!
i This letter is not only a reminder but & request that we
e receive from you at your earliest possibie convenience,
2 report for the year 1950 and for January through May
inclusive of 1951, This should be reported on a C-114 form,
listing each well separately as for the gas taken and your
plant as a whole - as to liquids and solids,

Yours vefy truly,

o ELVIS &, UTZ,
Gas £ngineer
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